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Thank you for your e-mail. I appreciate hearing from you and welcome your comments, questions or concerns. My
staff and I will review your message and will work to address your concerns in a timely manner.

Due to the high volume of e-mails my office receives, it is difficult to respond immediately to each one, but we will
respond to every constituent contact in a timely manner. If you would like to speak to a member of my staff regarding
an urgent concern, please don’t hesitate to contact my office by phone. My Reseda office can be reached at (818) 774-
4330; my City Hall office at (213) 473-7003.

Please check my website (blumenfield.lacity.org) for information you may find useful and stay-up-to-date with news
from our office through Facebook www.Facebook.com/BobBlumenfieldSFV and Twitter www.Twitter.com/
BobBlumenfield.

Thank you again for taking time to contact me.

Sincerely,

BOB BLUMENFIELD
Councilmember, 3rd District
City of Los Angeles
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